
 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           1.5.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We’ve made it to the end of another week. Well done everyone!  

 

Thankyou to you all for the efforts you are making to do school work at home with the 

children. I am really enjoying seeing what they have done – particularly when there is a 

video or voice attached. It is so lovely to keep in touch this way.  

I am really looking forward to seeing what the children send in next week. 

I think we are all learning how technology can help us to feel connected. I have had several 

virtual meetings this week, something I have never done before. We are all learning as we 

go along – but it is definitely worth it! 

 

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all the school staff, working tirelessly to keep in 

touch with children at home, and taking great care of the children in school. I know I can 

speak for everyone when I say how much the staff at Tweedmouth West  are missing you 

all! 

 

Keep safe, and be kind to each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


